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OAHU Members:

The future of our industry depends upon the successful application, approval and
implementation of the Ohio waiver to the Affordable Care Act. This is your
opportunity to provide feedback on what is, and is not, working in the ACA. 

 It is imperative that we receive your opinions on how Ohio might implement a
state-based version that stabilizes the market, brings carriers back into the
program and puts the broker back in the driver seat for the delivery system. 

Our Section 1332 Waiver Task Force has segmented our feedback into four
crucial categories: 
1. The delivery system; 
2. Benefit package;  
3. Cost Containment and/or medical management options; and 
4. Funding or the delivery or a reinsurance pool 

The response timeframe is rapidly approaching - due October 15! To date, The
task force has received very limited input from our OAHU members. 

We are again requesting your ideas to include in the task force recommendations.
Please take a few minutes to send your ideas to any of the committee
representatives:

CAHU - Linda FreemanWalker - lfreemanwalker@dehaninsurance.com  
CAHU – John Dodd - johnjr@doddbrokerage.com 
GCAHU - Danny Bradford - Dbradford@crnstone.com  
NEOAHU - Stan Sieniawski - sasieniawski@insureonebenefits.com  
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NWOAHU - Karen Irwin - karen@bradfordriskmanagement.com  
WRAHU - Connie Gerba - cgerba@gilbertsrisksolutions.com 

Barb Gerken 
Vice President | Director of Employee Benefit Compliance | First Insurance Group 
1755 Indian Wood Circle |Maumee, OH 43537 
office: 419-794-7802 | cell: 419-327-0608 
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